
Save Our Right to Vote
Some BLET officials are proposing to take away our
Right to Vote for our union’s top officers. 

That’s ridiculous! We should have the right to hold our
union leaders directly accountable to us, the members. 

We won’t give up our Right to Vote.
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(404) 290-1961

Fax completed forms to 866-860-9331
or mail to 417 Yarbrough Rd., 
Franklin, GA 30217


